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Hello, 

 

For those of you who don't know my name is Miss Bennett and I am a Teaching 

Assistant in Year 2, alongside working in Year 2 I spend time in Year 1 and 

Reception. I am also attendance officer, each week I look closely at everyone's 

punctuality, making sure you all are at school on time. Did you know if you are 5 

minutes late every day that equals 3 days of missed learning over a school year? 

 

This week has been Art week across the school and each year group have spent a 

full day practising art skills, creating artwork, and learning about different 

artists. I have had a look at each year groups art and there are 

so many talented artists in our school.   
 

I hope everyone has a lovely week off school and we will see 

you back at 8:45am on Monday 1st November. 

 

Stay safe, 

 

Miss Bennett, Teaching Assistant and Attendance Officer 

22nd October 2021 Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

#LearningforLifeAnchoredInChrist  Dignity Our values focus this half term is    

The Birmingham Diocesan Multi-Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

 

Zip Pull  
Suggested  

Donation: 50p 

Silicon Wristband  
Suggested  

Donation: £1 

Reflector  
Suggested  

Donation: 50p 

Traditional  
Suggested  

Donation: 20p 

Stick-on  
Suggested  

Donation: 20p 

 

Remembrance Day is fast approaching and we 

still have various poppy items available when we 

return after half term. The suggested donations 

prices can be found below. 

 Parent’s, applications for Secondary Schools in Birmingham have 
now opened.  Please make sure that you complete your child’s 

application by the deadline (31st October 2021) 
 

For more information please visit 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

Secondary School  
Application OPEN 

Deadline: Sunday 31st October 2021 

ATTENTION: Year 6 Parents ONLY 1 WEEK LEFT TO APPLY!!!! 

Safeguarding  

Road Safety THINK! 

At school we teach your child about 

road safety, but as a parent or 

carer you also play a big part in 

helping your child to learn how to 

stay safe. Children will copy adults' 

behaviour, so if they see you taking 

risks they will probably take risks 

too.  

 

One of the best ways that you can 

help your child to stay safe is to set 

a good example when using roads, 

on foot,  cycling and in the car. 

Also remember - Be Bright Be Seen! 

Wearing light clothing on these 

dark nights will help you to be seen 

by others. 

 

http://www.think.gov.uk/ 

REMINDER 

On Sunday 31st 
October at 2am 
clocks will go 
back an hour.   
 

Please don’t forget 
as we want you to 
be on time but not 
an hour early! 

Please remember if 

you are attending 

any early bonfire/

fireworks displays 

over the half term, 

keep safe 

and follow 

all safety 

guidelines. 

Please remember... 
 

School Uniform 
Expected Uniform: 

Black/grey trousers or skirt/pinafore; blue & white 
checked summer dress; navy blue cardigan/jumper; 
white shirt/polo; black shoes/boots; black, grey or 
blue headscarf.  
 

Jewellery 

For health and safety purposes, the only jewellery 
allowed in school is small stud earrings, watches and 
jewellery of a religious purpose.  
 

No other jewellery should be worn and children will be 
asked to remove any jewellery and it will be handed 
back at the end of the day. 

If anyone struggling with 
uniform please make an 

appointment at our Family 
Support Sessions to see 

Miss Akers 
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Safety Week is Coming... 

 

The first week back after half term (Monday 1st November) will Child safety week, which is also an annual community education campaign run 

by the Child Accident Prevention Trust at a different point in the year. During this week, we will be reminding the children how to keep 

themselves safe and who they can talk to if they feel unsafe in anyway. We will be linking this to the Unicef Convention of Children’s Rights: 

Article 3 (best interests of the child)  

The best interests of the child must be a top priority in all decisions and 

actions that affect children. 

 

Article 5 (parental guidance and a child’s evolving capacities) 

Rights and responsibilities of parents and carers to provide guidance and 

direction to their child as they grow up, so that they fully enjoy their 

rights. This must be done in a way that recognises the child’s increasing 

capacity to make their own choices. 

 

Article 6 (life, survival, and development) 

Every child has the right to life. We must do all we can to ensure that 

children survive and develop to their full potential. 

 

Article 19 (protection from violence, abuse, and neglect)  

Governments must do all they can to ensure that children are protected 

from all forms of violence, abuse, neglect, and bad treatment by anyone 

who looks after them.

Article 24 (health and health services)  

Every child has the right to the best possible health. We must provide 

education on health and well-being so that children can stay healthy. 

 

Article 29 (goals of education)  

Education must develop every child’s personality, talents and abilities 

to the full. It must encourage the child’s respect for human rights, as 

well as respect for their parents, their own and other cultures, and the 

environment. 

 

We will be covering topics on Fire safety, road safety, online safety, 

and stranger safety. We will also be covering some sessions on COP26 

(climate change) as this protects our children’s future. All this work is 

alongside the regular curriculum for health and safety that we teach 

weekly through PHSE and RHE. 

 

You can find resources to do with your child at home at this website. 

https://www.capt.org.uk/pages/category/child-safety-week 
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. Last week Year 1 went on their 

first trip to Think Tank in 

Birmingham. We had a really 

great day learning about space 

travel and our solar system.  

 

The History and Science activities 

that we did linked to our 

classroom learning and the 

children learnt so much in a fun 

and exciting way.  

 

The children had a fantastic day 

and have asked if they can go 

everyday! 

“We have learnt 

about gravity and 

fixing an international 

space station.” 

Mohammed 

“This is the best 

day ever!” 

Sukaynah 

“I can't wait to go to 

space and eat my 

snack” Tavell  


